
Dear [Family Member's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. With the snowfall we've been experiencing lately, I was 

wondering if you could lend me your snow shovel for a few days. It seems like I will need it to 

clear my driveway and walkway. 

If it's not too much trouble, I would greatly appreciate it. I can return it as soon as the snow 

clears up or whenever you need it back. 

Thank you so much for considering my request. Looking forward to hearing from you soon! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 


